
[Your School Letterhead]  

[Date]  

Dear Kindergarten Parents,  

I hope this letter finds you well! As we embark on an exciting school 

year, I want to take a moment to share some important information and 

updates regarding our kindergarten program.  

**Classroom Updates:**  

- Overview of themes/units for the month  

- Highlights of special activities and projects  

**Communication:**  

- How to reach me (email, phone, or classroom app)  

- Weekly updates and newsletters  

**Upcoming Events:**  

- Important dates (field trips, parent-teacher conferences, etc.)  

- Ways to get involved (volunteering opportunities, class parties)  

**Reminders:**  

- Daily essentials for your child (snacks, supplies)  

- Attendance and punctuality  

Thank you for your support and partnership in your child's education. I 

look forward to a wonderful year ahead!  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Contact Information] 


